

Minutes:

1. 80 Waterkant – Christa van Staden – Garth to weigh in on the differences of new changes and email the MC for approval
2. The Valour Chiappini Development – Quorum Dev – The MC feels that the street scape look and feel as well as the parking are the 2 areas that we are not happy about – Garth to please make contact and request more info on this – won't accept bad streetscape design or no parking. The comment of renting bays holds no weight – all bays in DW are over subscribed.
3. CQ2 Loading bay and street layout? – Deon to call Cambell
4. Liquor License – 32 Napier – RIVA – no objections
5. Liquor Extension – Cubana, Spar – to oppose based upon the area becoming more residential and the late night revelries becoming issues for residential inhabitants
6. Liquor License - 120 Street (trading as P1nk Panther) already heard of many raids and visits by WCLA. MC to step up the quest for more info on why this is running without a license
7. Fibre Network Meeting 9am Fri 24<sup>th</sup> Aug? – Garth and Ian to establish what they want. What we want are new cobbled sidewalks, if they want to dig them up – no more tar.
8. New Entrance – email to Dimitri – Gary to email to request update>
9. David and Deon to work on their “Leased land” proposal
10. Deon Redman facebook post – MC not to comment – lets sleeping dogs lie
11. Shimansky – ian/Gary to push for more answers
12. AGM minutes – Ian/fgary to get info to transfer bank authority
13. Gary to chat to neil about MC meeting venue
14. Gary to confirm Sept public meeting venue

Meeting ends at 8pm